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MEMORANDUM

lanning Commission

nior Planner

1

ations as Submittal Requirements

 Zoning Ordinance does not require applicants for Use on
ts to submit exterior building elevation drawings.  Building
in order to fully understand building design and appearance.
 critical importance in reviewing development proposals –
ews or Planned Developments.  There is language in the
o request building elevations as “other information deemed
 clearer language is needed.  Staff is recommending that the
aff to advertise for a public hearing to consider amendments
uilding elevation drawings a submittal requirement for both
 Reviews.
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